Dear Parents and Carers,
As parents and carers of children currently on the waitlist for afterschool childcare from September 2025 onwards, we are writing to inform you that unfortunately Knightwood Kids Club will no longer be operating at Knightwood Primary School as the provider of afterschool childcare. 
For all queries regarding afterschool childcare at Knightwood Primary School, please contact the school office directly.
Kind Regards

Manager of Knightwood Kids Club
